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PRESS
RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Molalla, Oregon — June 30, 2025 — Chiropractic Future is pleased to announce that applications
are now open for the 2026 ACCRAC Student Research Travel Stipend. Now in its third consecutive
year, this initiative supports chiropractic students who have been selected to present their faculty-
mentored research at the upcoming ACCRAC Conference, held March 26–28, 2026, in Kansas City,
Missouri.

The stipend is designed to help cover travel and lodging expenses, removing financial barriers and
making it easier for students to attend and showcase their contributions to the advancement of
chiropractic care.

“The ACCRAC Conference offers students a meaningful chance to connect with peers and professionals,
explore current chiropractic research, and build experience presenting in a scientific environment,”
said Dr. Cyndy Long, a member of the Chiropractic Future leadership team. “We’re proud to support
student researchers and help ensure the profession’s future remains rooted in evidence and
innovation.”

Eligibility and Application Details
To be eligible for a stipend, applicants must meet the following criteria:

Enrollment: Students must be enrolled in at least 12 credit hours and actively pursuing a Doctor
of Chiropractic (D.C.) degree at a U.S.-based chiropractic institution at the time of abstract
submission. Proof of enrollment must be included with the stipend application.
Abstract Submission: Students must submit an abstract to the ACCRAC Conference by
September 1, 2025.
Stipend Application: Students must submit their stipend application to Chiropractic Future by
September 30, 2025.
Abstract Acceptance: Abstracts must be accepted by ACCRAC. Once accepted, students must
forward their abstract acceptance email to info@chiropracticfuture.org no later than November
15, 2025.

All applications will be reviewed by a selection committee, and recipients will be chosen based on
research quality, relevance to the chiropractic profession, and potential impact.

Interested students can learn more and apply by visiting www.chiropracticfuture.org.

Selected students will be notified in advance of the ACCRAC Presenter registration deadline.

https://chiropracticfuture.org/current-projects/accrac/
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About Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan
Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan is a collaborative initiative dedicated to creating better access, better
reimbursement, and a brighter future for the profession. Focused on driving national change, the
initiative leverages innovation, data, research, and technology to shape the future of chiropractic
healthcare across the country. For more information, visit www.chiropracticfuture.org.
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